

20th October 2023

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **RE: Year 8 Parents' Information Evening**

We are pleased to invite you to the school at 6p.m. until 7p.m. on Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2023 for our Year 8 Parents' Information Evening. This is an opportunity for you to find out more about the opportunities available for your child and the key dates and activities over the coming year. Parents and Carers have found these events useful in the past in providing an overview of the year which enables them to work with the school in supporting their child.

Members of staff will be available after a presentation in the Main Hall to answer any questions.

This evening is in addition to the Subject Teachers' Evening later in the year, when there will be the opportunity to talk to subject teachers about progress in individual subjects.

We hope you are able to attend and look forward to welcoming you to the school. The car park is available if required.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Addison

**Deputy Headteacher** 









